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Mark Colombo

From: Michael Voge <mvoge@hc2broadcasting.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 10:13 PM
To: Mark Colombo
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: WUDW-LD (Facility ID 182288) -- Virtual Channel Change Request
Attachments: WUDW Channel 53.PNG

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Hi Mark, 
 
Hope all is well and thanks for your help. Per our prior correspondence, see the requested virtual channel change info 
below: 
 

 DTV America Corporation (“DTV”) is the licensee of Low Power TV station WUDW-LD, facility ID 182288, in the 
Richmond, Virginia DMA. 

 
 DTV respectfully requests to operate on Virtual Channel 53 in lieu of its current Virtual Channel 15 

 
 An analysis of the surrounding area/market indicates that Virtual Channel 53 is available for use by WUDW-LD 

and would not conflict with any another station’s Virtual Channel assignment. The map showing that analysis is 
attached. 

 
Please let me know if you need any further information here.  
 
Thanks, 
Mike 


